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Please remember that it is our Easter Stay and Play 

session Tuesday on 28th March.  

The morning ‘stay and play’ session (for the morning 

children and the 30-hour children) will be at 10.30am. The 

afternoon ‘stay and play’ session (for the afternoon 

children) will be 2.30pm. If you are unable to attend the 

session a family member/friend can attend in your place. 

At this session, you will work with your child to make an 

Easter bonnet. We kindly ask that babies/toddlers do not 

attend, so that you are able to support your child with the 

activity.  

The children have all made their hat ready for it to be 

decorated on Tuesday. We do have some Easter 

decorations for the children to use on their hats.  

However, your child is welcome to bring their own Easter 

decorations into nursery to use on their hat. Shops such 

as the pound shop & B&M have lots of lovely Easter 

decorations that you might like to use.  

Your child will wear the Easter hat that they make at our 

Nursery Easter Parade on Friday 31st March at 11am (for 

the morning children and the 30 hour children) & 2.45pm 

(for the afternoon children). You are invited to come and 

watch the parade (in our outdoor area) and we will sing a 

few of our spring songs to you!  

End of Year trip: Lotherton Hall—Wednesday 19th July.  

Thank you to those of you have returned the reply slip 

regarding our trip to Lotherton Hall. If you have not 

returned the reply slip, please do so on Monday as we 

need to confirm numbers with the coach company and 

Lotherton hall.  

This week’s learning: Our key text was ‘Eat Up Gemma’ (a story 

about a baby who was very mischievous). Our key vocabulary 

was feast, spicy, later, upside down, fruit, next and our ‘wow’ 

word was proud. Please try and use these words at home.  

The children have made their hat ready for the Easter ‘Stay and 

Play’. Just like in the story ‘Eat Up Gemma’ they used a plate and 

a bowl to make their hat!                                       

We are looking forward to seeing how wonderful you will make 

the hats look.  
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The children have also been taking part in lots of activities to 

strengthen their fingers. They particularly enjoyed using the 

cotton buds and water to make marks and letter shapes.   

In the sand area they have been building different structures and 

exploring weight and length (by filling different sized socks with 

sand) 

 

 
Once again, we will share some of this week’s fabulous learning 

on Twitter- so please have a look at our tweets. 

Thank you for your continued support. Please don’t hesitate to 

speak to us about any worries or concerns you may have. We are 

here to help. 

Can we please remind everyone to label your child’s clothing and 

shoes.  

We hope you all have a lovely weekend, Mrs Windsor, Mrs Hough 

and Mrs Standring 

 

 


